
 

 

  
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

(Summary of a Part 2 decision involving exempt information) 
 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Resources, Councillor Graham Arthur has made the following 
executive decision:  
 
 

ISARD HOUSE, GLEBE HOUSE DRIVE, HAYES 
 

Reference Report: 
    
 
Decision: 
 
That revised bids be sought for Isard House, Glebe House Drive, Hayes. 
 
Reasons: 
 

After the care home at Isard House was closed this property was advertised for sale 
and a number of offers were received. As the schemes proposed did not take account 
of planning concerns, revised bids were requested. The schemes still do not reflect 
planning requirements so further revised bids are being sought.  
 

 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Executive and Resources PDS 
Committee on 21st November 2012 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Graham Arthur  
Portfolio Holder for Resources 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Resources 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   4 Dec 2012 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   11 Dec 2012  
Decision Reference:   RES12028A 

 
 


